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On December 21, T. Z. Teshaboyev, the rector of TUIT, held his subsequent open talk with
fourth year students of the faculty of Telecommunication. During the talk, they discussed academic
activities, preparation for doing graduation work, internal regulations of the university, procedures and
conditions of the student dormitories, terms of the contracts of tuition fees, and the processes of pre-
graduate internship. The rector paid attention to the opinions of the students and answered their
questions.


